Date: 04-19-19 11:33

Subject: BSNL advising parents to ensure safety of children while accessing
From: BSNL_BB@sdc.bsnl.co.in

internet.
To: phqg.pol@kerala.gov.in

Dear Customer,
BSNL as responsible ISP advises all its customers to ensure safety of their children while accessing internet. All the BSNL

Customers are advised to download "Parental Control Software" on all their devices (PC/Laptop, Mobile etc) from trust worthy
source and block unsafe content before allowing children to access internet.



POLICE DEPARTMENT

KERALA

Endt No C5-57611/2019/PHQ Dated. 25-04-2019

Copy of the Email received from BSNL is forwarded to all officers in list "B" for

information and further necessary action.

Sheeba S
Junior Superintendent
For State Police Chief
Police Headquarters, Thiruvananthapuram
phg.pol@kerala.gov.in
04712721547

5cfd16

5-57611/2019/PH




POLICE DEPARTMENT

KERALA

Endt No G1(a)-3122/2019/ID Dated. 26-04-2019

Copy of the Email received from BSNL is forwarded to all officers in Idukki for
information and further necessary action.

Shameer A M
Junior Superintendent (ic)
For District Police Chief
District Police Office, Idukki
spidk.pol@kerala.gov.in
04862232354

)-3122/2019/ID

flodaf



